
From:

Subject: FW: OEB Application EB-2013-0416
Date: February 12, 2014 4:06:34 PM

 
 
From: Pat Hurley [mailto:phurley1@cogeco.ca] 
Sent: February 10, 2014 4:16 PM
To: Mona Habashy
Subject: Re: OEB Application EB-2013-0416
 
Mr. Pickernell,
 
Thank you for your reply to my aplication. It is not easy for seniors such as myself to be completely
computer literate and to flollow instructions on the website.I am of sound mind but l am 78 years old.
 
Here is the information yu requested so my application may be processed.
 
Application EB-2013 0416
 
Patrick J.Hurley
Suite # 302 1359 White Oaks Blvd.
Oakville Ontario
L6H 2R8
 
I represent myself and three other cottage owners on Lynx Lake in the Town of Kearney Ontario.
 
I intend to ask the members of the Board questions regarding this application and questions regarding
other approvals given Hydro One, specifically the power to charge for delivery when these cottages are
completely shut down for the winter months.
 
I am not asking for an award of costs.
 
I hope l have answered all of your requested information.




